
St Pius X Catholic School 
Te Kura o Hato Paea 

To Learn Love 

To Learn WisdomThe 

Way We Are 

Tena koutou katoa. Nga mihi nui kia koutou. 

 

The following is the class organisation for next year please note Room 2 is what was known as Room 3. 

Room 1A  (Totara)   New Entrants  Mrs Vanxay/ Ms Vanxay 

Room 1B (Rata)  Year 1  Mrs Horsman 

Room 2   (Rimu)  Year 2  Mrs Garsed/Miss Dikmans 

Room 3 (Kahikatea) Year 3  Miss Millar 

Room 4    (Pohutukawa) Year 4  Mrs Overmayer 

Room 5 (Nikau)  Year 5  Mr de Vega 

Room 6 (Kowhai)  Year 6/7/8  Mrs Hayde 

Room 7 (Matai)  Year 6/7/8  Mr Easto 

 

Students will be given an opportunity to visit their prospective classes, probably in the last week of term. 

This will also help when ordering stationery. Details of how to order your stationery for 2019 will go out in 

next weeks newsletter.  

Well done to our student council members who touched up our mural on the pathway. A great job. 

God Bless  

Jane Rutherford 
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November 

28th –30th   Middle school Outdoor Education Activities 

28th    Junior School Mass 

December 

3-7   Years 7&8 School Camp 

4-6   Junior School Outdoor camp 

12th    Final School Mass 9am 

13th   Prizegiving assembly 1:30 School Hall All welcome 

17th    Whole School Liturgy and Farewell to Year 8’s 6pm. 

18th   Last day—school finishes 12noon.   

Click here to see our School Calendar which is regularly updated with key events. 

CIS ATHLETICS SPORTS REPORT 

On Monday of last week we sent a team of athletes to the CIS athletic sports meet. The 

children competed in the discus, shot put, cricket ball throw, high jump, long jump and various 

running activities. It was a very successful day with all the children competing well and they 

were a credit to themselves and the school in their dealings with others. Brittany Maris came 

first in the Yr 8 girls cricket ball throw and shot put. Abigail Weeding came second in the Yr 8 

girls 100m and third in the Year 8 girls cricket ball throw.  

Thanks to Mrs Dowd, Mrs Hayde, Miss Rutherford, Juliette and Claire for transporting to and 

from the event.       

 

To everyone who sold raffle tickets. Your support, as always, 

is very much appreciated. The proceeds from these sales 

reduced the cost of camp considerably. 
 

http://www.stpius.school.nz/1/calendars/1-calendar

